
RP Weekly Email from Nov. 21, 2019 
See email for attachments. 

 
November 21, 2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Just a reminder to parents, if you drop your children off before the morning bell rings at 7:45 a.m., they should go directly to the 
playground, where we have supervision.  The exception would be if the kids are directed to the gym for adverse weather 
conditions. Teachers are busy preparing their lessons for the day.   If students are part of RCC they would go directly there. 
 
Thanksgiving break will begin next Wednesday, November 27.  School will resume on Monday, December 2.  Friday, December 
6, is an early release day.  Kids will be excused at 1:20 p.m.  There is NO 4K on early release day.   Mrs. Kinyon will have 
outreach from 8:30 - 11:00 a.m., for those who would like to attend. 
 
An annual active intruder drill is scheduled for December 3.   Please read the attached information and share this with your child. 
Questions or concerns can be directed to Mr. Hokenson. 
 
RBEL is scheduled for Tuesday, December 3, from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m., at Rosendale Primary School.   Children who will be eligible 
to attend 4K in the 2020-2021 school year, along with their parent/guardian may attend RBEL classes.  There is no charge for 
students that reside in the district.  More information is attached. 
 
The December menu is available below. 
 
Tis' the season to begin thinking about the Rosendale Primary School food and money drive. 
We will begin collecting coins and nonperishable food items on Monday, December 2, until Monday, December 16.  Money and 
food collected will be donated to an organization and families in need.  All items can be sent with your child and given to their 
classroom teachers. 
 
Laconia FFA is sponsoring a fundraiser for our local area fire departments.  See the attached flyer on how you can order a very 
special t shirt.  Orders are due this Friday, November 22. 
 
RBSD attachments: 
 
FFA T Shirt Sale 
December Menu 
RBEL Information 
Active Intruder Drill Information 
 
Community information and attachments: 
 
Eldorado and Rosendale Lions will again host a Holiday Family Fun Night on Friday, December 6, starting at 5:00 p.m., at 
Laconia High School.   Please read the attached flyer with all of the fun activities planned! 
 
A Girl Scout Open House will be held at Bethel Church in Brandon on Monday, December 9. 
Join them for hot cocoa, cookies and holiday crafts.  See the attached for more information. 
It is not too late to join Girl Scouts.  See the attached flyer with more information on how your daughter can still sign up. 
 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 

 



 


